
 
 
 

Network Notification 
 
 
 
Date: March 14, 2017  
To:   Ohio Medicaid Health Partners 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:     Home Health Nursing Code Change  
                    
 
On September 30, 2016, the Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) retired the procedure code 
G0154 for home health nursing in an effort to conform to recent federal policy changes.  

Effective October 1, 2016, visits conducted by the following nurses must be billed to ODM using 
the following new codes: 

Nurse             New code  Old code 

Registered Nurse (RN) G0299 G0154 
with modifier TD 

Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) G0300 G0154  
with modifier TE 

 

The new codes are listed in Appendix A to OAC rule 5160-12-05.  The changes apply only to 
providers of home health nursing services and do not impact the TD or TE modifiers as used to 
denote private duty nursing services  (T1000) provided by an RN or LPN. 

Should you have any questions regarding this change, please contact our provider service 
department at 1-800-488-0134. If you have billed the retired code after 10/1/16, you must 
resubmit a "corrected claim" for claims processing.  

Claims can be resubmitted electronically or paper to:  

CareSource 
Attention: Claims Department 
P.O. Box 8730  
Dayton, OH 45401-8730 
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